
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: sandra koch <koch-mcfarren@sbcglobal.net>  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2022 6:21 PM 
To: Public Comment <PublicComment@carson.org> 
Subject: Open space meeting 7/18/2022 rock art 
 
Sandra Koch McFarren: 
I love the rock art. It was cheerful. It is sad that it created negativity. Maybe there’s a 
compromise. I hope so!  
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